Laurayn Smeaton

22" November, 2021

NO QUARRY FOR BEVERIDGE/WALLAN

To MITCHELL SHIRE COUNCIL.
Amendment C158- Beveridge North West PSP

| am writing to voice my concerns and say NO to the proposed quarry
For Beveridge/Wallan.

| am concerned because of the noise, dust, vibrations and congestion
impacting health, wellbeing and liveability in the area.

A quarry should be in an area where there is no housing estates or
school and shopping environments.

The dust from the new housing estates in Springridge Estate caused
dust in any houses, | can’t imagine what a quarry would do. People
with compromised lung conditions would be at greater risk and
those who suffer from asthma.

| hope Mitchell Shire Council will not allow this quarry to go ahead.
| would have to move out of the area as | do have a lung condition.

Yours sincerely,
Laurayn Smeaton.





